Members Of the Hamilton County Board

Kelly Woodrow-Chairman John R Chapman John Carrell John Mead- Vice- Chairman Adam Little

January 16, 2024

ABH2 Michael J. Little 145 Cherry Circle Groton, CT 06340

Dear Michael,

We would like to personally congratulate you on your retirement and express our sincere gratitude for your 18 years of service to the US Navy. You have made Hamilton County very proud. Please know your excellent work, personal sacrifices, and dedication have not gone without notice. We wish you nothing but the best in retirement; it is truly well deserved.

Sincerely,

Kelly Woodrow Board Chairman

Hamilton County Board

4 Woodwa

KW/HB